
From: Dalbir Bhuller
To: Remfrey, Patrick (UTC)
Subject: Re: Voluntary Dismissal for Bhuller Inc THG moving permit application
Date: Friday, January 24, 2020 2:07:59 PM
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Hello Patrick,

  My name is Dalbir Bhuller I am responding to application docket TV-190933 pending for
household moving. I would request to withdraw my application and would like to get refund
application fees thank you very much. Call me if you have any questions 206-387-9266.

Dalbir Bhuller
Thank you

Get Outlook for iOS
 

From: Remfrey, Patrick (UTC) <patrick.remfrey@utc.wa.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 12:12 PM
To: dellbhuller@gmail.com
Subject: Voluntary Dismissal for Bhuller Inc THG moving permit application
 
Dalbir Bhuller,
 
I need a written request from you to dismiss your application, docket TV-190933.  Replying to this
email with the statement “I wish to withdraw my application, docket TV-190933” will suffice. 
 
Patrick Remfrey
Transportation Specialist 3
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1223
patrick.remfrey@utc.wa.gov
transportation@utc.wa.gov
www.utc.wa.gov
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